CITY OF DEARBORN HEIGHTS
TAX INCREMENT FINANCE AUTHORITY
INFORMATIONAL MEETING
FEBRUARY 12,2020

Per Public Act 57 of 2018, an informational meeting was held by the Tax Increment Finance
Authority. The session opened at 6 PM.

In attendance were Tom Rosco, TIFA Administrator, Chris Hodgins, Recording Secretary, John
Kellett and Richard Fetzer.

No one from the public or the various taxing agencies chose to attend. Therefore, the
session ended at 6:15 PM.
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